

Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology BB-667 Health Sciences Building, Box 356460 Seattle, WA 98195-6460 USA Phone: (206) 543-3892 / FAX: (206) 543-3915 whiatt11@u.washington.edu www.obgyn.uwmedicine.org

OBSTETRICS & GYNECOLOGY

University of Washington Medical Center

Dear Student,

We would like to welcome you to your Obstetrics and Gynecology Basic Clerkship. During this six week clerkship you will have the opportunity to apply and increase your knowledge in both clinical and didactic settings. Our faculty members enjoy teaching, especially in a one-on-one basis. We hope you will take advantage of their expertise and learn as much possible; do not be afraid to ask questions.

Your orientation will take place in Missoula on the first morning at 9:00AM. You should review pelvic anatomy before the orientation, as well as read the enclosed Student Course Guide. You will find the web based Course Guide especially useful because it contains a description of the clerkship, course requirements, and an explanation of the evaluation instruments. The Guide also includes the required topics for course reading. It will be to your benefit to be familiar with all the topics listed, either through experience or through reading.

If you are not residing in the area and need to move into the student apartment, contact Dr. Givler for additional information. Details of your rotation schedule will be available to you at the site. You will need your black bag of instruments for clinic.

Western Montana Clinic Comm. Med. Ct. Campus Physicians' Bldg. #3 2825 Ft. Missoula Road Missoula, MT 59801

Complete, up-to-date clerkship and schedule information is available online at:

www.obgyn.uwmedicine.org/clerkship

Date to Remember	Time	Activity	Location
1st day of Clerkship	9:00 AM	Orientation	Western Montana Clinic
Last day of Clerkship	8:15 AM	Final written exam Complete Evaluation	UWMC (location announced one week prior, by email)
	5:00 PM	Clerkship officially ends	
*If you are assigned to Thursday, your oral exam time will be emailed to you one week before			

If you have any questions, either before or during the clerkship, please do not hesitate to call us.

Vicki Mendiratta, MD Clerkship Director OB/GYN Division of Education vmendira@u.washington.edu Whitney Hiatt Clerkship Coordinator 206-543-3892 whiatt11@u.washington.edu

Site Requirements

MISSOULA

 Letter from Assigned physician stating the dates the student will be with him/her. (Mark/Janice)

Sent to:

Ellen Bates St Patrick's Hospital 500 Broadway PO Box 45887 Missoula, MT 59806

BatesE@saintpatrick.org